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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There was one odor report in the month of December. It will be discussed in the next section.

Work on the new SCADA system is close to complete. All instruments have been changed to the

new system

A new transducer has been installed at Station 9 for level control. The previous unit had failed.

The 500 kw generator, the old unit, has been repaired. This is the original plant generator and the

fuel lines were rotting away after 30 years, the priming pump needed replacement and the

thermal overtemp switch had failed.

The cathodic protection for the effluent wetwell has been serviced.

The drain lines at the Town Barn were jetted as they were running slow. The drain cleaning

equipment that the Town had was too big to fit in their lines so they called and asked for

assistance.

The thickened sludge storage tank has been flushed and emptied for the winter to prevent

freezing. This is the above ground tank behind the building.


